FRED LONGWORTH



HIGH SCHOOL

Belonging, Engaging, Succeeding Together

17 December 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

The Governing Body of Fred Longworth High School is consulting on the School's admission arrangements for September 2020.

Although we have not made any changes to our Admissions Policy for 2020 and do not plan to make any changes in the foreseeable future, the School Admission Code 2014 (SAC) states that schools must fully consult with all interested parties every seven years on their admission arrangements.

We are therefore carrying out this consultation process for our draft 2020 Admissions Policy, a copy of which can be found on the school website under the 'Parents – Admission Arrangements' heading. Additional copies are available from school if required.

The consultation begins at 5:00pm today, Monday 17th December 2018 and will run for six weeks, ending at 5:00pm on Monday 28th January 2019.

Anyone wishing to comment on the School's proposed Admissions Policy 2020 should contact the Secretary to the Governing Body via email at marlandd@flhs.wigan.sch.uk or by letter.

The consultation has been communicated by the school as follows:

- Notification to Wigan Council
- Notification to all parents and carers of Fred Longworth High School
- Publication on the school website
- Notification to primary schools in Tyldesley and Atherton

All recipients of the consultation are welcome to respond and we look forward to hearing your views on the proposal.

Yours sincerely

famelts

Mrs J Garretts Headteacher